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Dear Commissioners: | ask for your consideration to read my response to that bill. Firstly, there is really no need to
implement this law as the only ones you would be targeting would be those people who would follow the law, in the
first place. I'm speaking about those people who have been vetted by the Maryland State Police to possess a
Maryland Handgun Permit (CCW permit). Those with MD Handgun Permits are vetted 3 times by the MSP and must
meet all requirements of the law. Those people who would follow the law you wish to implement are those who are
law-abiding citizens. Criminals would disregard this law. (A criminal is, by definition, one who would ignore a law.)
Another aspect to consider is the legal responsibility of what this law implies. If you prohibit law-abiding citizens
their right to defend themselves and others, then you must provide that same protection for them. Should
something happen to someone who was legally approved by the Maryland State Police to carry a firearm, then you
might be open to some form of litigation where the person involved, or their family, might seek accountability

and/or compensation for prohibiting them their right to protect themselves, while failing to provide that protection
for them. Add this to the fact that you are expressing your doubt that the Maryland State Police have done an
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adequate job effectively vetting all those they approved for possessing a Maryland Handgun Permit. You are calling
into question their ability to perform adequately a thorough background investigation of those they approved for
this permit. What it comes down to is this: who would follow this law; a criminal or a law-abiding citizen? By voting
against implementing this law, nothing would change for those areas this law would cover. Business would go on as
usual. The advantage to voting against this law is that you are not giving a criminal a distinct advantage over
innocent people. Sincerely, Ben Nelson, Jr.
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